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Paragraph #58 Session #21 (2022)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the draft general recommendation on the rights
of indigenous women and girls of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women. The Permanent Forum reiterates its
recommendation, contained in the report on its twentieth session (E/2021/43,
para. 32), that the general recommendation be adopted at the earliest
opportunity. The Permanent Forum invites the Committee to share its plans for
implementation of the general recommendation at the twenty-third session of the
Permanent Forum, to be held in 2024.
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